
First Friday
A Monthly Newsletter of the Warren Township Schools

March 2023

Dr. Angelica Allen-McMillan, Acting Commissioner of the
New Jersey Department of Education surprised grade two students

at Mt. Horeb School for Read Across America Day. We thank Dr.
Allen-McMillan, for participating in Pajama day and for her expressive

reading of ‘The Most Magnificent Idea.’






https://www.facebook.com/njdeptofed?__cft__[0]=AZXlEsnA2gLYkYoSN-NAUvF1YqGjTzp3_OsNoFw91lbuf2xPE69WJc3A9zfwwKJs4pHnSt0wyq7HWO8IFxtBtRUMszjxrb9-35vAEoCymmL-fVSeMX1Pkla8x6T6i-L-3hHQwXPDfj5xEy1RN58PcrwdZZbe-AEkA-kQjXyKRM8toygF5BNmTfZX1T6dueFT5QiTvB0sc85GXzwVGH8X-lqz&__tn__=-]K-R


News From the Schools News from the Schools
100th day of school

V a l e n t i n e s  D a y

P e t  T h e r a p y

Dock's Dining

https://www.warrentboe.org/


B o a r d  o f  E d u c a t i o n  ( W o o d l a n d  -  6 : 3 0 )
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Upcoming Events

Registration for Summer Fun is now OPEN! You
can visit the district website for more details. 

Kindergarten Registration
Parents and/or guardians must

enroll their child into the Warren
Township School District via our

Open-Registration Portal. 

On February 27, 2023, Mr.
Stephen Toor was

appointed as a member of
the Warren Township
Board of Education. 

 Congratulations, Mr. Toor!

Carnaval in Warren

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/summerfun/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/registration/

